
 

 

 

 

 

      

 

      

POSTING 

 

April 12, 2022 

 

Riverside School District is seeking applicants for the following positions for Extended School 

Year: 

 

 
4 ELEMENTARY AUTISTIC SUPPORT/LEARNING SUPPORT AIDES 

2 ELEMENTARY LIFE SKILLS AIDES 

1 HIGH SCHOOL LIFE SKILLS AIDE 

 

June 21, 2022 to July 14, 2022 

Tuesdays, Wednesdays & Thursdays 

8:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 

 

 

Any questions concerning the above should be directed to Paul M. Brennan, Superintendent’s 

Office, Riverside School District, 570-562-2121, ext. 2207. 

 

Performance testing may be required throughout the interview process.  Applicants should send 

a Signed Letter of Interest to Paul M. Brennan, Superintendent, Riverside School District, 601 

S. Main Street, Taylor, PA  18517 or email to riverssd@riversidesd.com.  Applications will be 

accepted until the positions are filled.  EOE 

 

 

     Barbara Fedor 

     Board Secretary 

mailto:riverssd@riversidesd.com

